10/22 NEWS

Happy Monday!  
In our learning last week:
Phonics- we practiced the oy/oi sound, along with reviewing other dipthongs (ow/ou, oo, ee).  Today we learned about open and closed syllables.
Reading- we discussed the importance of building our stamina as readers.  
Writing- We bumped up to three sentences, correctly punctuated with a capital and a period, as our expectation for our personal narratives.  We are beginning to focus on adding “juicy” details.  
Health- we discussed fire safety.  

This week our spelling words are:  what, so, were, this, one.  

This week: Family Fun Night on Friday here at Hilton.  

Let’s talk Halloween!  This year it falls on a Wednesday.  We will have a routine morning (or try to do so!).  After lunch and read aloud, our class will be switching with Mrs. Johnson’s class; one classroom will have a craft, the other a game.  We will go to our special at the usual time.  
The Hilton parade begins at 2:15.  Parents are so welcome to come and view our costume parade!  After it’s over, we will get out of our costumes to have a playtime, then have a quiet activity.  If you choose to take your child home after the parade, please remember to tell me, and sign them out in the office.  Thanks!
COSTUMES:  at Hilton, our costume rules include no weapons or masks, nothing too scary for our little ones.  Please send your child’s costume to school with him/her in a bag.  Thanks for your help!  

Have a great week!
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